
 

February 2024 

 

Dear Parents  

Year 3 – Visit to the Canterbury Roman Museum and The Beaney Museum 

As part of our Term 4 topic on the Romans, Year 3 are going to visit the Canterbury Roman Museum and 

The Beaney Museum on Tuesday 20th February.  On our visit we will find out about Roman technology, 

handle Roman artefacts and see an actual Roman hypocaust and mosaic.   It will also give the children 

an opportunity to visit the lovely Roman town by train. 

PAYMENT:  
A huge thank you to the SRSA who have heavily subsidised this trip, reducing the cost for parents from 
£17.00 to only £5.00 per child including transport.  Payments can be made through Arbor – please look 
under Trips – Year 3 Canterbury Museum.  Please could all payments be made by Monday 19th February 
at the latest. 
 

TIMINGS: 
On the day of the trip, the children should arrive at school at 8.30am promptly for an 8.45am departure 

from school. The return time will be 5.00pm. We will be travelling by train. Please ensure you have 

notified any after school club your child attends of the late return.  

WHAT TO BRING:  
In order to be more environmentally friendly and reduce plastic waste, we encourage you to provide 
your child with a packed lunch and a drink (no nuts, kiwi fruit, or fizzy drinks), in a small backpack. They 
should also bring an extra bottle of water and fruit/vegetable snack to consume on the train to/from 
Canterbury. Children are welcome to bring a deck of cards or a few coloured pencils/crayons/felt tips on 
the train - we will supply paper. Please could we ask that children are NOT sent in with any pocket 
money or electronic devices.  
 
WHAT TO WEAR: 
Children should wear school uniform and black school shoes (no trainers) and they will need a warm 
waterproof coat.  
 
HELPERS: 
If you are able to offer help, please add a booking to TRIPS – HELPERS when you log on to Arbor. Once 
the timetable is finalised you will notified whether your offer of help is required on this trip or not. 
Please DO NOT assume by booking a place you are a helper.  We would appreciate all offers of help by 
3.00pm on Friday 9th February. 
 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Wolton and Mrs Salter 

Year 3 Teachers 


